Town of New Marlborough

Board of Assessors
Wednesday, August 12, 2020

Members present: Marsha A. Pshenishny, Chairman; Wendy Miller, Secretary
Members Not Present: Freddy Friedman

The meeting was held via conference call due to Covid 19 pandemic and called to order at 10:03 a.m.
The following items were reviewed, acted on, and signed:

A. Minutes:
a. The minutes of the July 15, 2020 Board of Assessors meeting were approved as written.

B. Discuss Inspections of Property:
a. Bill from Kapinos will commence property inspections next week however will not
enter homes.

C. Vacation Schedule:
a. Marsha informed the Board that she plans to take vacation August 17, 18, 19, and 20.
b. She will also be taking two weeks in September and will confirm with the Board more
specifically when the days have been decided.

D. Old Business/New Business:
a. Nothing to report or discuss at this time.

The next meeting is scheduled to be held on Wednesday, September 9, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. via
conference call. There being no further business the meeting adjourned 10:16 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Wendy W, Miles )] . o, %f/a%k\/s

Wendy W. Miller, Secretary



